From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:46:18 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 7:27 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Trent Williams

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I can't believe that London Hydro executives think it's okay to raise prices right now. There are so many people who
can barely afford rent and other expenses due to the pandemic. Surely they should have to wait until 2023?

People need more time to get back on their feet after this devastation. It is beyond socially irresponsible and in
complete lack of care for the general public this would be considered.

-- Attachment --





